
The Department of Consumer and Business Services should indeed be permitted to access data in the All Payer All Claims 
database to make informed decisions in carrying out its department's duties. The invaluable information from the APAC database 
will greatly improve the department’s ability to improve access to health care and ultimately advance health equity in Oregon. 

Please help to improve access to care by voting in support of HB 2044.


